
 
Thank   you   for   donating   to   the   Presidential   Management   Alumni   Association.    Please   provide   the  
following   information   with   your   donation   so   we   may   create   a   receipt   for   our   records   and   thank  
you   for   your   generous   contribution.  
 
First   Name   

Last   Name   

Email   Address   

Mailing   Address    

Mailing   Address   Line   2   

City   

State    Zip   

PMI/PMF   Class   Year   

Current   Federal   Employee  Yes  No  

 If   yes,   Agency   

Donation   Date   

Donation   Amount   

Donation   Type:   Check  Check   No:   

May   we   acknowledge   you  
on   our   website?  Yes  No  

 
Please   mail   this   completed   form   with   your   donation   to:   

Presidential   Management   Alumni   Association  
3500T   Mt.   Vernon   Memorial   Highway  

P.O.   Box   323  
Mt.   Vernon,   VA   22121  


